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November 18, 2021

Chairman Kenneth C. Hill 
ATTN: Ectory Lawless, Docket Clerk 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243

Re: Docket No. 21-00094
Joint Request of Chattanooga Gas Company and Kordsa, Inc. for 
Approval of Special Contract

Dear Chairman Hill:

Please be advised that undersigned counsel is authorized to report that CGC joins in the 
request to conditionally approve the Kordsa special contract at the Commission Conference 
scheduled for December 6, 2021, subject to a final decision and, if necessary, true up. CGC 
believes it is in the public interest to retain Kordsa as a customer pursuant to the terms of the 
special contract. Once the bypass facility is constructed, Kordsa’s contributions to common 
overhead will be lost, and it appears to CGC that Kordsa is willing, able, and ready to commence 
immediate construction of its bypass absent conditional approval of the special contract

Yours truly,

JWL/cb
Enclosures
cc: Flenry Walker, Esq.

Vance Broemel, Esq. 
Rachel Bowen, Esq.

The Pinnacle at Symphony Place 
150 3rd Avenue South, Suite 1600 
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